
 

 
IMGA Board Meeting, 24 May 2022 

 
 

During the virtual Board Meeting held on the 24th of May the following items 
were discussed:  

• The minutes from the previous board meeting were approved. 
• The two vice-presidents were congratulated by the acting president. 
• A conflict-of-interest policy is being drafted. 
• The recommendations from the remuneration committee were 

approved. 
• A progress update was given from all future host cities of IMGA events.  
• The board accepted the cancellation of the PANAM Rio 2020. 
• The working group to negotiate with Kansai WMG 2021 reported on the 

progress to the board. Negotiations are still ongoing, and no date has 
been agreed upon. 

• The IMGA General Assembly will take place on Wednesday November 
16th, 2022. 

 
 


